
   GOEDE DOELEN WEEK VEGHEL 
 

NEW IN 2020, Goede Doelen Week Veghel online collection 

 
 

 
 

In Veghel, 18 national charity funds collect together from 7 up until 12 September.  

 
This 4th edition of the annual Charities Week Veghel has been adjusted to prevent spread of the Corona  virus. 
Together we will see to a safe collection, for you and for our volunteers by following Corona  rules.  
At the beginning of September an envelope with an explanation letter and form will be delivered to your home. 

Adjustments of the collection to prevent spread of the Corona virus: 

 

 You can donate online now as well, go to the digital form 

 We ask for your co-operation: hand-in the envelope yourself on 11 or 12 September between 8.30 and 12 am  

 ATTENTION: the dates mentioned in the letter and on the form are NOT correct, after all, it wasn’t allowed to 
have the collection in April 2020 

 

Handing in the envelope: 

Your envelope with form and donation can be handed in on 11 or 12 September between 8.30 and 12 am. See the 
envelope or below for a location in your neighbourhood.  
 
Albert Heijn 
Cafetaria De Bunders 
Jan Linders 
Jumbo Centrum 
Jumbo Noordkade 
 
Only on Saturday morning 12 September  between 10 and 12 am at Rabobank Veghel as well. 

Heeft u nog vragen? 

 
Any questions? Look at veel gestelde vragen or e-mail your question to info@goededoelenweekveghel.nl 
 
  
 

https://www.goededoelenweekveghel.nl/faq.html

